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ALFRED, NY The Alfred University softball team has rescheduled two doubleheaders.The team's doubleheader at
Medaille College, scheduled for Thursday, March 24, at 3 p.m., was postponed because of poor field conditions. The
games will now be played Tuesday, April 26, at 3 p.m. at Medaille.The Lady Saxons' doubleheader at home against
Elmira, originally scheduled for Thursday, April 7, at 3 p.m. at Alfred State College, will now be played Wednesday,
April 6, at 7 p.m. at Quackenbush Field in Wellsville.Alfred's next scheduled games are Thursday, March 31, when the
Lady Saxons will host a doubleheader against Pitt-Bradford at 3 p.m. at Alfred State College.


